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31 May 2023

Thank you for your email of 4 May 2023 to Kainga Ora — Homes and Communities
requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

Please provide me with the most recent information you hold about the proposed
use of your property in Bristol Street, St Albans.

Kainga Ora has interpreted your request as asking for the most recent update on this
property.

Kainga Ora is continuing work to confirm a provider of supported housing services who
will be a good fit for both the property and the community. Once a provider is confirmed,
Kainga Ora will inform neighbours and other stakeholders.

| understand that you did not receive a response to your email of 21 April 2023 to Ray
Tye, Engagement and Partnerships Manager, who was on leave at the time. For any

future enquiries, | invite you to contact Stacey Telling, Manager — Supported Housing
Delivery, by email at Stacey.Telling@kaingaora.govt.nz

Please note that Kainga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at

https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal
information removed.

Yours sincerely

Karla Fisher
Director — Supported Housing





